
START

AIR COMPRESSOR QUICK START UP GUIDE

Model: C041H
SKU: 1001622795

Pull the ring on the safety 
valve to release air for 
about 20 seconds (if any).  
Release the ring to close.

Close regulator knob by 
turning in a counterclock-
wise direction until the 
outlet pressure reaches zero

Attach air hose to the quick 
coupler (air hose and 
accessories NOT included)

Close the drain valve by 
turning in a clockwise 
direction.Drain tank after 
every use.

Plug in the power cord.
Use of an extension cord is 
not recommended with this 
product.  Please use a longer 
hose instead.

Turn the switch to the ON (I) 
position.  After starting, wait 
until the compressor shuts 
off before using.

Adjust the pressure 
regulator by turning in a 
clockwise direction to the 
working pressure of the tool.

Ensure the switch is in 
the OFF (0) position 111
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